
      

 

    

     

    

      

        

      

  

        

         

      

           

          

   

      

      

     

      

      

         

     

 

    

May 2018 Student Meeting Ad-Hoc Committee Meeting 

Meeting Date: Friday, May 11, 2018 

Committee Members Present: Steve Clegg, Chad Erickson, Dale Wingerd 

Meeting started at 7:05 a.m. 

Purpose: This committee conducts meetings allowing school board members to meet face-to-

face with district students. This meeting of the committee is to discuss topics related to 

conducting a student meeting for the Senior Class before they graduate. 

Committee discussed the following topics: 

1. Due to scheduling issues the opportunity to have all the seniors together like last 

year will not happen. It was suggested and the committee agreed that a survey form 

of questioning would be best at this point. 

2. List of questions to be asked needs to be developed. Each member will submit a list 

of questions and those questions will be consolidated into a final list of no more 

than 15 questions. 

3. An opening paragraph needs to be created to explain what the committee is looking 

for out of the survey. 

4. Committee felt a paper survey would allow for a better turnout of students to take 

the survey rather than an online survey. 

5. After the meeting Clegg talked to Kevin Beazley about administering the paper 

survey. It was agreed upon that Clegg would administer the survey at the Senior 

Breakfast on Friday, June 1, 2018. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 a.m. 


